Dharnya Day
NAIDOC EVENT

Wednesday 5 July 2023

CANCELLED

Due to flood damage, biohazards, ongoing
rectification works we will be unable to host
our Dharnya Day event for 2023.

It is an event of such importance to all of us,
but we need to provide a safe space for the
community and staff to participate in ever
Increasing numbers.

On the bright side, the new Dharnya Centre
Development will be ready in time for the 2024.
We will organise a truly Yorta Yorta
celebratory event next year.



